
 

Notices 
 

Your School Needs You! - New Parent Governor Needed 

Would you like to be more involved in your child’s education?  
If you would, why not consider becoming a school governor a vacancy for 

a parent governor at our school. 
What do school governors do? 

 Oversee the budget 
 Help recruit staff 
 Monitor the performance of the school, e.g. in  
key stage tests 
 Advise on school policies and procedures 
 Provide a vital means for parents and the 

community to get their views heard by the 
governing body as a whole 

You will need an interest in the school and in the welfare of our children 
and the time and willingness to get involved.  Further information will be 
sent out after the school holidays but do get in touch with the school office 
if you would like to discuss this role further.  
 

Red Nose Day 
 

Next Friday 18th March is Red Nose Day. On request of the children they 
would like to raise money by having a non-uniform day. You can wear 
red accessories, clothes, socks, superhero capes, sports kits...if it is red 

go for it! Bring donations to put in the buckets on the gate in the 
morning.  £1 suggested but donate what you can! Thank you for everyone 
who bought a red nose – we have now sold out. If you would still like to 
buy a red nose or try to collect the whole set – you can find them in your 

local supermarket.  
See you on the 18th! 

 
 
 

 



PE Days 
         Year R – Monday and Thursday       Year 1 – Wednesday 

Year 2 – Wednesday                 Year 3 - Tuesday 
      Year 4 – Thursday                Year 5 Swimming – Tuesday 

Year 5 – Thursday (Dentists), Friday (Chefs) 
        Year 6 – Tuesday                  Year 6 Swimming – Thursday 

 

After School Club – CLOSURE DATES for your diary 
Please note that there will be no After School Club on: 

Friday 8th April – last day of term 
Wednesday 27th April – due to staff training 

 

Morrisons Good to Grow 

Thank you to Morrison's and everyone who collected Good to Grow tokens 
for us. Our order has arrived and Gardening Club are looking forward to 
planting and growing. We can't wait to eat our fruit and vegetables later in 

the year. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



What’s Been Happening this Week? 
 

 

Year 1 had a lovely time 
exploring fire safety with Avon 
and Somerset Fire Brigade. They 
learned different ways to keep 

themselves safe in an 
emergency. To finish their 

learning, they had a go using 
the fire hose!  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Year 3 had a fantastic day travelling 
back in time to understand the life of 
an Ancient Egyptian! They learned all 
about the pharaohs and gods, how to 

read and write hieroglyphics and 
created their own scarabs out of clay. 
They also had the chance to look at 

some fascinating artefacts! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Another fantastic 
week for sport at Fair 
Furlong. This time 
taking in our first 
home game in 
football for many 
years. Although it 
wasn’t the result the 
boys were hoping for 
we are all so 
extremely proud of 
them! Filip Wilk our 
goal keeper reviewed 
man of the match 
with some 
outstanding 
goalkeeping. It was 

also great to have parents back on site supporting the children and created a 
real buzz on site! Well done boys and keep it up. We are looking to provide 
our football teams with new kits this year. 
 
 If any parents would like to support with sponsorship in helping our teams, 
please contact Mr Stevens via the school office. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 



 
Parents Evening Reminder 

Sports Matches Spectator Update 
Parent Governor Email 

 
 

 

Certificates Awarded for Outstanding Achievement This Week 

 Learning Together: Halie Hollis 

 Enthusiasm: Tillie-Mae Roberts 

 Challenge: Lottie Holdman, Scarlett Taylor, Percy Bendall, Jahmari 
Henry, Kolby Brooks, Louie Tolhurst, Paulina Jastrzebska, Oscar 
Sullivan 

 Respect: Year 6 Football Team 

 Trust: Alice Hunt, Riley Wescott 

 
Bronze Star Awards 

Congratulations to Bronze stars this week Oumie 
Barrow, Paulina Jastrzebska, Alexis Pfister, 

Pheonix Coggins, Rubi Rudge, Dillon Boulton, Ralphie 
Moore, Isla Griffin, Kacey Moulton, Hollie Baker 

Chant, Darla Hawkes, Skyla Banfield, Dominik Kowalczuk, Milo Powell, Danil 
Garashchenko, Lola Hancock, Tulla-Rae Godfrey, Megan Jackson, Poppy 

Jenkins, Isabella Webber, Preston Parker – keep up the hard work! 
 
 
 
 
 

Next Week’s Menu – Week 2 
 
Monday: Pizza, Veggie Noodles, Jacket Potato with Tuna or Tomato Pasta 
Tuesday: Beef Roast, Vegetable Pie or Tomato Pasta 
Wednesday: Chicken Katsu with Rice, Jacket Potato with Beans or Tomato 
Pasta 
Thursday: Gammon Roast, Quorn Roast, Jacket Potato with Beans 
Friday:  Fish Fingers and Chips, Meat-Free Nuggets, Jacket Potato with 
Tuna or Tomato Pasta 



Attendance this Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

KS1 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

KS2 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

1st  Surgeons 97.3 1st  Set Designers 98.6 

2nd   Pilots 97.2 2nd  Geneticists 97.8 

3rd  Tree Surgeons 96 3rd  Engineers 96.6 

4th  Film Makers 95.3 4th  Dentists 94 

5th Horticulturalists 94.7 5th    Biologists 92.5 

6th  Umpires 93.7 6th  Chefs 92.4 

   7th  Stonemasons 91.5 

   8th  Builders 90.3 

2021/22 School Dates 
Term 4 

Monday 28 February to Friday 8 April 
Term 5 

Monday 25 April to Friday 27 May 
Term 6 

Monday 6 June to Thursday 21 July 
(Friday 8th July: INSET DAY) 

2022/23 School Dates 
Term 1 

Thursday 1 September to Friday 21 October 
(Thursday 1st September, Friday 2nd September & Friday 21st October: INSET DAY) 

Term 2 
Monday 31 October to Friday 16 December 

Term 3 
Tuesday 3 January to Friday 10 February 

(Tuesday 3rd January: INSET DAY) 
Term 4 

Monday 20 February to Friday 31 March 
Term 5 

Monday 17 April to Friday 26 May 
Term 6 

Monday 5 June to Friday 21 July 
(Friday 7th July: INSET DAY) 



 
 
 
Term 4 
Monday 7th March  Fizz Pop Science Year 4 TBC 
Tues 8th & Weds 9th March Parents Evening 
Thursday 10th March  Parents Evening Nursery 
Friday 18th March  Red Nose Day  
Tuesday 22nd March  Year 2 Easter Performance 9:15 
Thursday 24th March  Year 3 Easter Performance 9:15 
Wednesday 30th March Nursery Easter Bonnet Parade  
Wednesday 30th March Class Photos 
Friday 1st April   Reception Trip – Chew Valley Farm TBC 
Mon 4th – Weds 6th April Year 3 Camp 
Friday 8th April   LAST DAY OF TERM 
Term 5 
Weds 4th May   Year 4 Trip to Slimbridge 
Thurs 5th May Polling Day – School Closure – Year 6 still 

attending 
Mon 9th – Fri 13th May  Year 6 SATs Week 
Weds 25th May   Year 3 Trip - We are the Curious 
Fri 27th May   Jubilee Celebrations 
Friday 27th May   LAST DAY OF TERM 
 

https://www.bristol.gov.uk/coronavirus/what-you-need-to-know 
If you or your family are affected by symptoms of Covid 19 please do 
let the school office know so we can respond accordingly in school.  

 

 

 
 

  

DATA PROTECTION REGULATION – You may not be aware but the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) came into 

force in May 2018.  We are required to conduct due diligence for all parents to be aware of the regulation and how it 

affects their child and the way the school deals with their personal data.  Under the regulation we have a responsibility 

to ensure to the best of our ability that any personal data held is up to date.  We would ask that should any of your 

personal data change i.e. telephone number, address, medical needs etc that you please inform the school as soon as 

possible so we can update our records.  You will still receive an annual data collection sheet every September but we 

would ask you not to wait but inform the school of any changes immediately. 

 Smoke Free Bristol – Are you ready to quit? Support to stop is 
how they can help… www.smokefreebristol.com   Telephone 
number:  0117 9222255 

https://www.bristol.gov.uk/coronavirus/what-you-need-to-know


 


